Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 10:36 AM
To: 'Waite, Brian A'

Subject: RE: Check for $6,000.00

Brian,

ACEH did receive the check for $6,000. The site will get worked into the review loop.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Waite, Brian A [mailto:BWaite@chevron.com]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 4:03 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Check for $6,000.00

Mark,

| just wanted to follow-up a request for funds that was made last month. If you could confirm receipt of a check from
Chevron, | would greatly appreciate it.

Thank you,

Brian A. Waite, P.G.

Project Manager

Chevron Environmental Management Company
Marketing Business Unit

6101 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel 925-790-6486

BWaite@chevron.com




